
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/29/2013 11:47:55 PM
Subject: PCC Recommends for Provisos 60.8 and 60.9

I'm re-reading their Form Ds and as far as I can tell, the net effect of their proposed changes would 
just be to delete the language that takes money away from counties that reduce their own support for 
the Victim/Witness Program. Am I missing anything?
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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